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Welcome to your latest newsletter
Working in partnership with Southwark Council, ENGIE is building 
new council homes at Meeting House Lane which are due  
to be completed by Summer 2021. 

Contact Us...
If you have a query 
about the works being 
undertaken or would like 
to report an emergency 
during our working hours 
(Monday-Friday, 8am-
5pm) please contact 
the ENGIE Site Team as 
detailed below.

If you need to report an 
emergency out of hours, 
or at the weekend, please 
call us on 0333 121 0067.

Assistant Site Manager,  
Amina Mabifa - 07584 114 373

Senior Site Manager,  
Brendan Byrne - 07583 070 414
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Our latest progress...
We’re happy to confirm that we have completed all screeding  
works as well as curtain walling to the community hall.

We are progressing the internal works with first fix mechanical and 
electrical installations, painting and fitting kitchens and bathrooms 
(Please note new kitchen and bathroom installations are for the new 
build at Meeting House Lane only and not existing properties on the 
Acorn Estate).

We have erected additional scaffolding to allow the ground floor 
bricks to be finished on the east elevation.

The door entry system and drainage works are also still in progress 
as well as preparations for landscaping works.

We are making preparations for vinyls to be laid.

To help mitigate any delays caused by the previous COVID-19 
lockdown and to maintain social distancing, our revised extended 
hours are (8am - 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am - 2pm, Saturdays). 

We will only carry out works in this extended period when it is 
critically required and benefits the completion of the development. 

If you have any queries about the works being undertaken, please 
contact the site team using the details provided on page 1.

Community 
Engagement
ENGIE in the local community

Our social value team is 
committed to leaving a  
legacy in Southwark through  
a range of activities, such as  
helping young people to 
develop employability skills, 
supporting local charities, and 
volunteering our time to  
improve the local environment. 

If your organisation needs 
volunteers to support your 
activities, please contact  
Patrick Warren at patrick.
warren@engie.com. 

Free workshops and  
careers advice

We’re passionate about 
construction, and keen to  
help young people find out 
about our industry and the 
fantastic variety of career 
opportunities available. 

If you work with young people, 
and would like a member of 
our team to give an insight 
into construction-related 
careers, or facilitate one of our 
highly regarded interactive 
workshops, please contact 
Patrick Warren at patrick.
warren@engie.com

Construction sites 
are not playgrounds!
Construction sites can be 
dangerous places. Please  
be aware of the dangers and 
consequences of trespassing 
on this site and pay special 
attention to all ENGIE safety 
signage displayed around our 
site - it’s there for your safety 
as well as ours!

COVID-19 measures
As more businesses and venues start to re-open, we would 
like to remind you that we are still following current 
government guidelines regarding protective measures and 
social distancing to prevent the spread of COVID-19. These 
measures ensure we continue to deliver our works safely. 

COVID-19 remains a very real danger. If you are 
experiencing any symptoms please isolate at home and 
book a free test - Do your part to keep your community 
safe and COVID-19-free.

For more information about please visit www.southwark.
gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/coronavirus

Curtain walling to the community centre - West Elevation


